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NASSA YEAR 7 AND 15’S BASKETBALL GALA DAY

Our last NASSA Basketball Gala Day for the year in the junior division was held last
week at Hills Basketball Stadium where 4 teams Year 7 girls, Year 7 boys, 15

Years girls and 15 Years boys spent the day competing against 7 other schools within
our NASSA region. This was a great day of experience and learning for some of our students
like Max P and Harsheev who were able to play together in a competition after lots of hours
practicing at PECs during lunchtime and for Ayani and Olyvia who have never played basketball
before. Coaches Sheldon and Aden were extremely proud of all the students and the way they
played together, the Year 7 girls improved a great deal as the day went on and the energy from
the Year 7 boys grew immensely as they became more confident. Our 15’s girls team did well to
place 3rd overall and 14's boys placed 4th out of the 8 schools. Congratulations to Max V, Liana M
and Ana S who have qualified for the next phase in trials in 2024.
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Mr Tat, Mr Newton
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